
Submitter: ALEXZANDRIA YORK 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3372 

I am writing in support of HB 3372. I live in a rural community and have witnessed a 

drop off of food vendors at my local farmers market due to laws around domestic well 

use for even a small crop to sell. I have also spoken with local farmers who are 

getting out of farming because accessing water rights is too difficult. This is alarming. 

As our food systems faces uncertainty we need to make it easier for our small farms, 

not harder. They will be the producers who will be providing food to our communities 

as while natural disaster and supply chain chaos become more and more frequent. 

Please pass this bill to support our small local farmers in feeding our local 

communities. 


